
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Subject: 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

From: Michael Stubblefield [mstubbIefield@talonlpe.com] 
Tuesday, September 06, 2011 10:31 AM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
james.amos@nm.blm.gov; Andy Robinson (arobinson@greatlakespc.com); 
jsmith@limerockresources.com; mbarrett@limerockresources.com 
Lime Rock Resources Condor 8 Federal No. 001 .H 

Dear Mr. Mike Bratcher, 

On 9/7/2011 Talon/LPE will be mobilizing equipment to the Lime Rock Resources Condor 8 Federal No. 001H. 
The work plan as submitted for the correction of the release dated 8/22/2011 was denied by the BLM. A new work plan 
is being 
constructed for the correction of the release at the Condor 8 Federal No. 001H. The corrective action on the new work 
plan will 
be excavation and disposal of the hydrocarbon impacted area located at the Condor 8 Federal No. 001H battery. 
If further information is required please contact me at 575-441-7254. 

Sincerely, 

Mike Stubblefield 
Talon/LPE Project Manager 

l 


